
Rotary News & Notes
Announcements:

Boat Outing

Our club’s annual summer boat 
outing is schedule for July 21. If 
you are interested in attending or 
skippering a boat please sign up 
today. Sign up sheets are located 
on your tables. We will meet at 
Fratello’s Restaurant, travel to 
Jimmies White House Inn in 
Buttes des Morts for dinner and 
then return to Fratello’s. This is 
one of the most fun summer 
outings our club hosts – don’t 
miss out on all the excitement. 
Sign up today! 

Greeters Needed

Last week Bryan Hochstein 
passed around a sign-up sheet 
for greeters for our weekly 
meeting. If you are still wearing 
a red badge, greeting is a great 
way to help get the color 
changed to blue – plus it’s a 
good opportunity to get to meet 
(and greet) your fellow club 
members. See Bryan for more 
details. 

Fourth of July Flags

A big thank-you to everyone 
who walked in front of the 
Oshkosh Fourth of July Parade 
handing out American flags to 
the people lining the streets in 
celebration. It was a “little effort 
for a lot of smiles.” Extra special 
thank you to Oshkosh 
Corporation for providing the 
flags and the vehicles to 
transport them down the parade 
route! 

Waterfest - July 22

Sign up today to help with 
concesssions at the July 22 
edition of Waterfest at the Leach 
Amphitheater. This fun event 
will help our club make a few 
extra dollars. Shifts run 
throughout the night, look for 
sign-up sheets on your table. 

Highway 44 Clean Up

Thank you to everyone who 
helped clean up Highway 44 on 
Saturday. You work is
appreciated by all of Oshkosh!

Topic: “Laura Fiser: Paine Art Center 
and Gardens”

2009 – 2010 Board
President: Kris Villars
Pres. Elect: Glenn Curran
Past Pres.: Nancy Leipzig
Secretary: Gerald Krueger
Treasurer: Kathy Hanson
Foundation: David Omachinski
Membership: Vicki Redlin
Sgt-at-Arms: Jim Chitwood

Club Service Chairs
Scott Woldt & Emily Dunham

Community Service Chairs
Mike Scott & Lori Davis

International Service Chairs
Tom Shepeck & Cecil Streeter

Vocational Service Chairs
Nicole Peterson & Tim Lamers

Dist. 6270
  Dist. Gov.: Paul Decker
  Zone-B A.D.G.: Karen Fredrick

R.I. President: Ray Klinginsmith

Calendar of Events
Upcoming Programs

July 14

July 21

July 28

Laura Fiser-Paine  Art 
Center and Gardens

Jeff Ehlers – Renewegy 
“Wind Power”

EAA Picnic

Recurring Events
2nd Mon.
(Aug. 9)

Club Board Meeting
4:00 – 5:30, Robbins

Other Rotary Events
July 21 Boat Trip

July 22

July 28 

Waterfest (.38 Special)

EAA Picnic
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Shared Harvest

The Shared Harvest program is 
once again in full swing at area 
farm markets and volunteers are 
needed to ensure our local food 
pantires are stocked with fresh 
produce. People are needed to 
staff the Shared Harvest booth at 
the downtown farm market on 
Saturday monrings and on 
Tuesdays at Festival Foods. For 
complete details, including how 
you can adopt a tomato, see Ken 
Friedman or Cecil Streeter.

Rotary International

A new Rotary year is set to 
begin, and with it a number of 
changes to the way clubs and 
districts do business.

The annual per capita dues that 
Rotary clubs pay to Rotary 
International will increase to 
US$50 in 2010-11, as 
established by the 2007 Council 
on Legislation. The 2010 
Council approved a $1 increase 
for the three subsequent years, 
setting per capita dues at $51 for 
2011-12, $52 for 2012-13, and 
$53 for 2013-14.

The 2010 Council, which met in 
April, took several other actions 
that will go into effect 1 July:

 E-clubs will become a 
permanent part of Rotary 
International after years 
of participating in a pilot 
project. 

 New Generations Service 
will join the other 
Avenues of Service --
Club Service, Vocational 
Service, Community 
Service, and 
International Service. 

 Rotarians in North 
America will have the 
choice of receiving either 
an electronic or print 
version of The Rotarian 
magazine. 

Here are some changes that will 
primary affect Rotary clubs:

 No club may limit 
membership based on 
sexual orientation. 

 The immediate past club 
president will be 
considered a club officer 
and a member of the 
board. 

 Clubs accepting a 
transferring or former 
Rotarian must first 
secure a certificate from 
the former member’s 
club confirming that 
person’s membership. 
The former club is 
obligated to verify that 
the member does not owe 
any debts to the club. A 
prospective member 
cannot join a new club 
until all debts have been 
paid. 

(source: rotary.org)

Weekly Invocations
July Kent Mosebach

August Lorraine Yarborough

September Bonnie Behnke

October Kim Johnson-Thiel

Weekly Greeters                                            

July 21 Barb Herzog

July 28 EAA Picnic

The Hub – Info Please!
hub@oshkoshrotarysouthwest.org

The District Website
http://rotary6270.org

Visit RI’s Website
http://www.rotary.org

Have information for The 
HUB?  Submit it no later than 
Noon on Tuesday to
Jeffp@grandoperhouse.org

      

Of the things we think, say 
or do:

1. Is it the truth?
2. Is it fair to all concerned?
3. Will it build good will 

and better friendships?
4. Will it be beneficial to all 

concerned?

The Four 
Way Test
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